
 

 

Temporary Suspension of Availability 
OVQ12S30W7 

White Flexible LED Strip 
 

 
TT Electronics Sensing and Control announces that due to the obsolescence of the LED 
used in the  manufacture of the OVQ12S30W7 white flexible LED strip, the product is 
temporarily unavailable. 
 
Our engineering group is in the process of redesign and requalification of a direct 
replacement.  We anticipate “re-release” of the OVQ12S30W7 in the third quarter this 
year. 
 
Please note: Current Factory Backlog is not affected.  In addition, limited quantities may 
be available (subject to prior sale).  Contact your Optek Customer Service 
Representative for availability. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, comments or concerns. 
 
Thanks and best regards, 
 

Jeff Beatty 
Product Marketing Specialist 
___________________________________ 
TT Electronics 
1645 Wallace Drive, Suite 130, Carrollton, Texas, 75006, U.S.A. 

 
 


